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Dear Parents, 

 

 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

support this year. Your support and encouragement has been appreciated. 

 

The TAG (Transformation Action Group) will be working over the Summer Holidays to gather 

Expression of Interest forms. This is in order to present the strongest Case for Change to the  

Department of Education. 

 

It is our understanding that the Department will consider our proposal as well as the one put 

forward by CMCS. 

 

The Board of Governors will be meeting with the EA (Education Authority) and CCMS during the 

Summer period to discuss these matters. 

   

We will keep you updated on any developments via the PFTA Facebook page and the closed 

Facebook Group Page. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns. 

 

I hope that you have a safe and happy Summer and I look forward to seeing you in September. 

 

School reopens on Monday 2nd September 2019. 

 

 

With Regards, 

 

 

 

Grainne McIlvar 

 

Principal & Secretary to the Board of Governors 


